November 6th, 2017

Meeting called to order by Major Chris Mullins.

Roll Call taken. All Present.

Dan Small made a motion to approve minutes, seconded by Roger Nenne.

Chris and Dan assembled the ADA Picnic Tables for the park. Both agreed they are very nice tables.

The work for the pump will start soon.

Discussed purchasing a PTO Driven Generator to have during the pump/well work. The generator could be used for other situations that may occur-it would be of great use.

Dan and Chris did some work on the Christmas lights for the town. Might need some additional light bulb changing.

Chris Mullins talked to Mike Murphy about upgrading the cameras at the park. Mike is interested in helping.

Suez should be ready to go on the water tower project next spring.

The LED lights for the Village Hall and Park were delivered to the building. Replacement should start soon.

Discussed the Village Board Christmas Party. The date everyone agreed on was January  $20^{th}$ . Julie is looking into getting reservations.

Neil Heineke made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Nate Waldschmidt.